
From:  Michael Brady 

To: Terry MacDonald 

Date:  6/28/2005 9:46:11 AM 

Subject:  File #050192 Contract Extension with Standard Insurance for LTD 

services 

 

Terry: please note that File #050192, a contract extension with Standard Insurance 

for Long Term Disability (LTD) benefits for City employees is for a two-year period, 

January 1, 2006 to December 31, 2007.   

 

The original request and information stated a one-year extension.   Based on 

negotiations and the agreement of Standard Insurance to guarantee the rates for 

a two year period, the Committee was advised prior to the meeting that a two-year 

extension was being requested.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Michael Brady 

Employee Benefits 

414-286-2317 

fax 414-286-2106 

 

 

 

CC: Kathryn Lalasz 


